
Wellness Committee – June 4, 2024 

 

The Wellness Committee met on June 4, 2024.  The buildings discussed a year in review.  Marilyn, Food 

Service Director, spoke about establishing goals for next year and how she is going to look to expand her 

committees at each building as well as have some additional taste testing’s next year.  Additionally, the 

committee reviewed what makes a meal and the different component options that can make up a meal. 

 


